
COMPETITION  –  Win  a  LEGO®
Friends Pop Star Tour Bus set

This summer pop star fever is coming to Edinburgh as the LEGO®
Friends Pop Star Tour Bus rocks up at SMYTHS at Fort Kinnaird
Retail Park on 18 July 2015 as part of its grand tour of the
UK.  

The tour celebrates the launch of the NEW LEGO® Friends Pop
Stars  range  and  introduces  the  latest  friend  to  join  the
Heartlake City gang, fabulous pop star ‘Livi’.

One lucky wannabe pop star, will be the first to jump on board
in this exclusive competition.

[tweet_box  design=”default”]LEGO®  Friends  is  offering  one
lucky winner the chance to be first on and have the LEGO®
Friends Pop Star Tour Bus to themselves for half an hour plus
they  will  receive  the  new  Pop  Star  Tour  Bus  set  worth
£50.[/tweet_box]

Three runners up will also win the new Pop Star Tour Bus set!

The open-top tour bus takes you into the world of a pop star.
Be the first to get your hands on the LEGO® Friends Pop Stars
sets  including  Tour  Bus,  Show  Stage,  Recording  Studio,
Dressing Room and Limo and let your imagination take you into
Livi’s world.  Then relax to some cool tunes in the chill out
area and have your face, arm or hand painted.  On your way
out, pose for a photo outside to experience a true pop star
paparazzi moment.

To enter answer this question before 5.00pm on 13 July 2015:

Error: Contact form not found.

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2015/07/competition-win-a-lego-friends-pop-star-tour-bus-set/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2015/07/competition-win-a-lego-friends-pop-star-tour-bus-set/


On 18 July you can catch up with the tour at Fort Kinnaird
Retail Park, EH15 3RD from 11:00 – 17:00.

For further details on LEGO® Friends Pop Stars and a schedule
of the tour please visit http://events.lego.com/ukfriends
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